
 
 

 

3 March 2014 

RE: YEAR 1 FAIRY TALE DAY 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Friday 14 March is Year 1 Fairy Tale Day!  

The children will be taking part in a variety of fun filled fairy tale activities. On this day 
children will also be able to dress up in fairy tale clothes as their favourite fairy tale 
character. Please help your child to find or make a costume for this special event! We are 
sure that this will be a memorable experience for all of children. 

Room parents have been busy making activities for the day. The children will take part 
in dress up the teacher (more than they already will be), fairy tale dancing and crown 
decorating. 

On Fairy tale Day we will also be having a fairy tale banquet in the classrooms. The 
children will have a special snack on this day, therefore snacks from home will not be 
necessary. Room parents already have notification of any allergies in their respective 
classes.  

Unfortunately, due to limited space, we will not be able to invite all parents to this event. 
However room parents and teachers will take lots of photographs and these will be 
uploaded to the Year 1 Moodle page. 

Thank you for all of your support with this and we look forward to seeing the children 
in their fairy tale costumes on Friday 14 March! 

Thank you, 

The Year 1 team 

 


